
 
 
August 29, 2020 
 
Dear ‘Berg Students,  
 
I want to provide you with the following information regarding how you will be getting your 
meals for the remainder of this weekend. 
 
As we continue our transition from meal delivery to normal dining hall operations, it’s all take-
out, all Hoernemann Refectory today and Sunday.  This is part of our ongoing effort to 
maintain a safe, healthy campus, and continue with our requirements for mask-wearing, 
physical distancing, good hygiene, and cleaning protocols. If you are on the unlimited meal 
plan, you can go through the line as many times as you would like while the dining hall is open 
to get your fill.  And for those with any food allergies or special dietary needs, the Clean Plate 
Station is open. 
 
If you currently have a temporary ID, please be prepared to share your ID number with the 
cashier to help speed up the check-in process. 
 
All students on a meal plan should plan to go to Hoernemann to pick up your take-out meals 
during the following times: 
 
Today 

 Lunch: 11 a.m.-2 p.m. 
 Dinner: 4-8 p.m. 

Sunday 

 Brunch: 10 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 
 Dinner: 4:30-8 p.m. 

The HeidelBean! will be open from 9 a.m.-2 p.m. both days. 
 
Check your ‘Berg email later this weekend for additional information about dining options and 
hours of operation for the upcoming week as we transition back to seated dining. 
 
Have a great weekend, everyone, stay safe, and be smart! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Abrams 
Dean of Student Affairs 
  


